
Dear reader,

We are pleased to present you with the 3rd edition of the Energy IN TIME newsletter, bringing
you the latest news and developments in the project and the field of building energy efficiency.
This edition features a review of project progress and collaborations with other European
projects, news on our latest project meeting, a link to our “Meet the Energy IN TIME partners”
video interviews and an article on one of latest project developments. We are sending you this
newsletter due to your existing connection with the project or one of its partners. If at any time
you wish to unsubscribe, please use the link at the bottom of this and every issue.

Regards, the Energy IN TIME consortium members

Successful
completion of the
1st Reporting
Period

Energy IN TIME completed its 18 month reporting period in March this year and gathered at the
EC headquarters in Brussels on the 19th of March to present the results at the 1st period review
meeting. The official review of the Commission was that Energy IN TIME is on schedule, making
good progress, and well in its way to reaching all the set objectives.

Read more.

New
collaborations
The 5th edition of the EeB PPP
Workshop was held in in Brussels on
the 27th and 28th of April this year,
and Energy IN TIME was there to take part in the proceedings. The event brought together
representatives from a total of 96 projects in the field of energy efficiency, which provided the
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perfect opportunity for networking and fostering new collaborations.

Read more.

3rd Steering
Committee meeting
in Bucharest
The 3rd Energy IN TIME Steering
Committee meeting was held at

Romanian partner ICPE’s headquarters in Bucharest on the 20th and 21st of May. The building
where the meeting was held is one of four demo sites of the Energy IN TIME project, bringing to
a total of three the demo sites that have been visited by the consortium to coincide with
project meetings.

Read more.

Partner Interviews
At our recent project meeting in Bucharest, the Energy IN TIME partners managed to take time
out from the packed schedule to tell us a bit more about themselves and their involvement in
the project. The “Meet the Energy IN TIME partners” video interview series is available on our
Youtube channel or via the project website and social media sites. Happy viewing!

http://www.energyintime.eu/videos

Upcoming events
Energy IN TIME will be back in full force after the
summer break, with a series of events and
meetings scheduled for the fall. First up will be
Sustainable Places 2015, which will be held in

Savona, Italy, from the 16th to the 18th of
September. In October the consortium will meet

up again for their 4th General Assembly and Steering Committee meeting in Barcelona, Spain.
Keep an eye out too for details of our upcoming workshop, dates and location to be published
shortly. 
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